
Good evening Shuey students and families.  This is Mrs. Brydle with the important 
announcements for the upcoming week at our school.  Breakfast and lunch meal 
distribution will be on Wednesday only this week from 7-8am and from 11:45 – 1:00 pm.  
All children 18 and younger may receive free meals.  Supper is served on Wednesday 
afternoon from 3:45 – 4:45 at Muscatel for Rosemead School District students only. 
Don’t forget to bring your yellow lunch number card.  Work packets for 2nd grade will be 
available for pick up on Thursday in front of the kindergarten gate from 7:30 - 4:00.  
There is no school on Friday, October 2nd and there is no meal distribution on Friday.  
However, kindergarten work packets will be available for pickup between 8:00 – 2:00 
pm on Friday at the kindergarten gate.  Finally, please talk with your children about 
completing all the work that is assigned to them and about attending the Zoom meetings 
every day.  Students will be receiving grades and report cards this year which will be 
based on the work that they complete.  Thank you for listening and have a great 
evening! 
 
 
 
 


